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University of Wisconsin-Whitewater 

College of Letters & Sciences 

Administrative Council 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the College of Letters & Sciences Administrative Council meeting of 

Wednesday, April 18, 2012 has been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Council will be on May 2, 2012 at 2:15 P.M. in White Hall 6c, 847 W. Starin Road, Whitewater, 

WI 53190. 

 

Dated: April 5, 2012 

 

By: Natalie J.K. Lamkin, Administrative Council Secretary 

College of Letters & Sciences 

University of Wisconsin-Whitewater 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


